BR#85-133

THE CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

P.O. Box 2008 « New Britain, Connecticut 06050 « (203) 827-7700

RESOLUTION
concerning

DR. OWEN F. PEAGLER
DEAN OF THE SCHOOL OF CONTINUING EDUCATION
EASTERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

July 26, 1985

RESOLVED, That the Board of Trustees express its appreciation to Dean Owen F.
Peagler for the excellent assistance he provided, particularly in
strengthening and expanding academic and enrollment planning in the
area of continuing education, which service was rendered the
Connecticut State University by Dr. Peagler, in addition to his
regular duties, from October 12, 1984 through June 30, 1985, and
compensated by a bi-weekly increase of $225.
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- THE CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY

P.O. Box 2008 « New Britain, Connecticut 06050 « (203) 827-7700

August 19, 1985

Dr. Owen F, Peagler
Dean, School of Continuing Education
Eastern Connecticut State University
Willimantic, CT 06226

Dear Dr. Peagler: '

Attached please find a copy of the resolution recently passed
by the CSU Board of Trustees in appreciation for your assistance to
the System. '

May I also extend my personal thanks to you for undertaking
this additional assignment.

‘ I look forward to working with you on future projects in behalf
of the CSU System.

Coydially,

(7

allas K. Beal

President
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